
Meeting of the Harwich Board of Selectmen 

The Harwich Board of Selectmen will be attending and participating as a Board  

in the All Cape Selectmen and Councilors meeting  as outlined in the agenda below: 

 

 BOARD OF SELECTMEN/TOWN COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA 

One Cape: Implementing Solutions for Clean Water 

All Cape Selectmen and Councilors Meeting 

Cape Cod Resort and Conference Center 

35 Scudder Avenue 

Grand Ballroom  

Hyannis, MA 02601 

Thursday, June 23, 2016 

5:50 pm 

 

5:50 Welcome & Opening Remarks – Don Pickard, Bourne Board of Selectmen, and Susan Moran, 

Falmouth Board of Selectmen, of the Cape Cod Selectmen & Councilors Association will 

welcome attendees to the session and provide opening remarks 

 

6:00 Keynote Speaker – Therese Murray, former President of the Massachusetts Senate  

 She will present on wastewater policy at the state level (the Commonwealth of Massachusetts) 

and the need for intermunicipal cooperation from the Cape Cod towns in its implementation  

 

6:20 Dinner 

 

7:10 Presentation of OneCape Awards – Awards will be presented on behalf of the Cape Cod 

Commission recognizing individuals and organizations for outstanding leadership and dedication 

to water quality on Cape Cod 

 

7:20 Implementing  Cape Cod’s Federal Clean Water Act Section 208 Area Wide Water Quality 

Management Plan Update – speakers will provide remarks and perspectives on the towns of 

Cape Cod’s efforts to date toward implementation of the Federal Clean Water Act Section 208 

Area Wide Water Quality Management  Plan Update over the last 12-18 months.  There will be 

an opportunity for members of Boards of Selectmen/Town Council to discuss and ask questions. 

Moderator:  Paul Niedzwiecki, Cape Cod Commission 

Speakers:  Ken Moraff, United StatesEnvironmental Protection Agency 

  Christopher Kilian, Conservation Law Foundation 

  Gary Moran, Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 

 

8:05 Moving Towards Intermunicipal Cooperation: Popponesset Bay – speakers will discuss the 

communication and cooperation among neighboring towns in the Popponesset Bay watershed 

(Mashpee, Barnstable, Sandwich )around coordination of water quality implementation efforts 

in the Pomponesett Bay watershed. There will be an opportunity for members of Boards of 

Selectmen/Town Council to discuss and ask questions. 

Moderator:  Paul Niedzwiecki, Cape Cod Commission 

Speakers: Rodney Collins, Mashpee Town Manager 

Mark Ells, Barnstable Assistant Town Manager 

Bud Dunham, Sandwich Town Manager 

 

8:30 Closing Remarks 

 

 

*Per the Attorney General’s Office: The Board of Selectmen may hold an open session for topics not reasonably 

anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in advance of the meeting following “New Business.” If you are deaf or hard of 

hearing or a person with a disability who requires an accommodation contact the Selectmen’s Office at 508-430-

7513. 

 

Authorized Posting Officer:    Posted by:      

       Town Clerk 

 

_______________________________   Date:    June 17, 2016   

Sandra Robinson, Admin. Secretary   

 


